
 

ST. LOUIS INFANT SCHOOL 

Enrolment 2025/2026 
Junior Infants September 2025 

 

Carmel McCarroll 
 Principal 

 
13th January  – 28th February 2025 

 

Please find attached, letter from Principal Dr Carmel McCarroll. 

 

 

St. Louis Infant School  



 

13th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to St. Louis Infant School in 
September 2025.  We can assure you that we will provide your child with the 
best possible learning foundation in keeping with the long established tradition 
and expertise of this infant school.  
 
The children will participate in many learning opportunities; we have a strong 
reputation in playful learning and the Aistear Framework, in-class station and 
team teaching, an early intervention reading initiative, high quality teaching in 
literacy in both English and Gaeilge as well as numeracy, STEM, the arts, music 
generation participation and performing arts at Christmas and throughout the 
year. Most of all, we encourage our pupils to be kind and gentle to one another 
and to be aware of protecting the world we live in. Our pupils are happy, and 
our priority is that they enjoy being at school each day. 
 
On behalf of the staff of St. Louis Infant School, I thank you for entrusting the 
education and care of your child with us at such an important stage of their life.  
I have the privilege of being the principal of St. Louis Infant School for over ten 
years now, and it is an absolute joy to be a part of one of the leading infant 
schools in Ireland.  
 
Attached to this letter is information on the enrolment process.  
 
We look forward to working with you over the next three years and we extend 
a big Céad Míle Fáilte to your family.   
 
Kind regards, 
Dr Carmel McCarroll 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
St. Louis Infant School will be enrolling pupils for the 2023/2024 

academic year over a two month period, 15th January - 29th February 
2024.  

An Open Day will be held on  

Friday, 23rd February at 10.45am 

You and your child are welcome to attend and we will show you 
around the school.   

Between 15th January – 29th February you are welcome to return the 
completed form and a copy of your child’s birth certificate;  

● You can call to the school office and return the completed 
form over the two months or during enrolment week 
Or 

● Alternatively you can bring the completed form with you to 
the Open Day.  
 

The decision dates applicable for Junior Infant admission for the 
2024/2025 school year 

The school will commence accepting applications 
for admission on:-  

15th January 2024 

The school shall cease accepting applications for 
admission on:-   

29th February 2024  
 

The date by which applicants will be notified of 
the decision on their application is:-      

29th  March 2024 

The period within which applicants must confirm 
acceptance of an offer of admission is:- 

29th April 2024 

 
Thank you for entrusting your child’s education in our school. The 
staff and I look forward to meeting your child in September 2024. 


